
 

 

Friday 29th January 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

I am writing to you, as Chair of Governors, to thank you for all the hard work you are 

doing, in supporting your child’s education, during this difficult time.  

The Head Teacher and Staff are doing all they can to provide all the children with the 

learning they need whether they are in school or at home. I know many of you 

understand how much effort has gone into developing and delivering online 

resources from the wonderful comments we have received through our pupil and 

parent surveys. This is a new way of working at a very challenging time for parents 

and teachers alike.  

I recognise that the COVID Pandemic has placed a great deal of pressure on parents 

and the staff at Airy Hill. It is important for us all to be especially kind, considerate 

and patient with each other even when sometimes things do not work as they should. 

I appreciate that we are all trying to do our best for our children.    

In the spirit of working together if anyone has anything they wish to discuss about 

their children’s learning or the school in general please contact us directly at 

admin.airyhill@yeat.co.uk and we will respond. 

Yours Sincerely,  

Andrew Hatchwell 

Chair of Governors 
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